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      ​ We are working on our ensemble work with  
percussion instruments.  We ​LOVE​ our xylophones  
and metallophones because they are melodic  
percussion.  
     We will resume our reading music skills as well. 
     February is Black History Month and we have 
some interesting ways to learn about it! 
 
     Our Buffalo Strings looks forward to performing 
for you at Founders Day at 12:30 and the Elementary 
choir will follow at 1pm right in front of the bleachers. 
Come enjoy the entertainment and fun games! 
 

Never hesitate to contact us with questions. 
Mrs. Hunter Britton​   ​hunter.britton@tvcs.org 

Mr. Mark Lehnowsky​  mark.lehnowsky@tvcs.org 

                                                                      
Here is what our artists will be learning in February.. 

 
2nd Graders​ are creating unique  monsters based on Shel 
Silverstein's poem “The Worst” and writing personal 
characteristics. Next, they will be using symmetry to 
create butterflies. 
 
3rd Graders ​are learning about how to create textures by 
“carving” into metal to create physical texture. Next, we 
will be studying the artist Chuck Close and doing a 
collaboration project. 
 
PI opportunities available to help prepare for our 
April art walk! 

 
Ms. Amanda Russo - ​Amanda.Russo@tvcs.org 
Mrs. Shay Sanchez - Shay.Sanchez@tvcs.org 

   
   
This month we will be starting our floor hockey  
unit. Students will practice skills such as:  
dribbling, passing, trapping, and shooting.  They  
also will learn how to use  these these skills in a  
modified floor hockey game.  We like to stress on 
the importance of effort, teamwork and  
sportsmanship. 
In addition, we will continue our fitness  
conditioning once or twice per week.  
 
 
Contact us for more information. 
 
Torrey Howard torrey.howard@tvcs.org 
Steve Meister  steve.meister@tvcs.org 
Amanda Peters  amanda.peters@tvcs.org 

      

¡Bienvenidos a la clase de Español! 

¡Hola febrero!  

During the month of February, Second Grade 

students will finish their unit on clothing. We will 

be using learned phrases (used to buy and sell) to 

role play conversations at “La tienda” (the store). 

Third graders will round up their unit on food by 

writing, and then acting out mini-skits at the 

restaurant.  

Both grade levels will work on their verbal skills, 

both at “la tienda” (store), and “el restaurante” 

(restaurant). 

Please visit my page on the school’s website to find                   

out more detailed information on what we are doing                 

each week. 

Never hesitate to contact me with questions or               

suggestions. 

 ¡Nos vemos! 

Señora Gordon         Señora Melendez 

silvana.gordon@tvcs.org    maria.melendez@tvcs.org 

mailto:Amanda.Russo@tvcs.org


 
 
 
 


